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What a wonderful end to what has been a fabulous term! 
 

The last two days have been lots of fun for the children.  Christmas 
Dinner was a big hit.  We love serving the children at their tables, 

enjoying their Christmas dinner with their friends.  It really is a military 
operation, thankfully the staff have done this for many years, so it runs 

like clockwork.  Thank you to Chef Cliff and his able Kitchen Staff for what 
many described as ‘the best Christmas Dinner we have had at 

Kenningtons.’  A big thank you also to the staff who served, cleared and 
laid the tables for the pupils. 

 
Christmas Day is a special tradition at Kenningtons.  We really do have the 

most wonderful children who love to work hard, but also know how to 
have fun.  Thankfully the weather was kind to us so that Mr De Wet could 
play us into school.  The children have enjoyed their Christmas festivities 

and are now ready for a much-deserved rest. 
 

Thank you from all the staff for your kind gifts.  As always, they are much 
appreciated. 

 
I wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and look forward to 

seeing you all in the New Year, ready for another busy term. 
 
 
Mrs Sawtell-Haynes 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Wed 3rd Jan FIRST DAY OF SPRING TERM 1 

Fri 12th Jan Reception. TeachRex – In School 

Thurs 18th Jan Year 3. Light Workshop – In School 

Thurs 18th Jan Year 5. Young Voices – O2 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Merit Awards.  
The merit system has been designed to encourage, reward and promote exemplary work and good 
behaviour. It has also been designed to give recognition to pupils who make a positive contribution to the 
school that may otherwise go unnoticed. 
Number of Merits required to achieve each level: 

• Bronze = 50 merits (bronze certificate and bronze badge) 
• Silver = 60 merits (silver certificate and silver badge) 
• Gold = 75 merits (gold certificate, gold badge and a special trip reward) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We wish Miss Wallin all the best as she goes on Maternity Leave 
BOY or GIRL? 



 

 

Fabulous Feedback 

Head over to the website to see some of the fabulous comments that have been left 
about your school. Look in the ‘About Us’ Tab 

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/about-us/fabulous-feedback 

 

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/about-us/fabulous-feedback


 

 



 

 
 

 

Contact Us 

 
School Office: 01708 865663 
Email: enquiries@kenningtons.thurrock.sch.uk 
Child Absence : Study Bugs App 
Website: www.kenningtonsprimaryacdemy.co.uk 

 

Your Local Community 
 

There is lots to do over the 
Christmas period. Click the link 

below which will take you to our 
‘Local Events’ page in our 

‘Information for Parents’ Tab on 
our website. 

 

https://www.kenningtonsprimary
academy.co.uk/information-for-

parents/local-events 
 

Friday 22nd December 

Mar Dyke Valley Rotary Club's 
Christmas Sleigh and 'Santa' will 

be at Kenningtons Estate. 
 

Starting at 5.30pm from 
the 'bottom' of Usk Road. 

 
The route can be viewed on the 

Mar Dyke Valley Rotary Club 
Face Book Page. 
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